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IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

 
 
EFFECTIVE JULY 1, 2022, ALL NEW PERMIT APPLICATIONS AND PLAN SUBMISSIONS 
SHALL COMPLY WITH THE 2018 VIRGINIA UNIFORM STATEWIDE BUILDING CODE (USBC) 
AND THE TECHNICAL AMENDMENTS TO THE ADOPTED MODEL CODES AND 
STANDARDS. 
 
PROJECTS CURRENTLY IN RPOGRESS UNDER THE 2015 USBC WILL REMAIN UNDER 
THE 2015 CODE UNTIL FINISHED AS LONG AS THE PROJECT HAS NOT BEEN 
ABANDONED IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE USBC SECTIONS 108.8, 110.6 AND 110.8. 
 
IMPROTANT: ALL PLANS SHALL BEAR THE DESIGNER’S INFORMATION AND CODES AND 
STANDARDS UNDER WHICH IT WAS DESIGNED. FOR PROJECTS EXEMPT FROM 
REQUIRING A REGISTERED PROFESSIONAL DESIGN (RDP) IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE 
CODE OF VIRGINIA SECTION 54.1-402, THE TITLE PAGE SHALL BEAR THE FOLLOWING 
INFORMATION: 
 

• DESIGNER’S NAME 

• ADDRESS 

• OCCUPATION 

• CONTRACTOR’S MASTER LICENSE # IF APPLICABLE 
 
 
FOR INQUIRIES, PLEASE CONTACT THE CULPEPER COUNTY BUILDING DEPARTMENT 
AT (540)727-3405 OR permits@culpepercounty.gov 
 
 
 
Robert P. Orr, CBO 
Building Official 
Culpeper County 
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